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MEETING MINUTES 
November 17, 2021 

 
President Amber Salvadras presided over the November 17, 2021, Staff Senate meeting held in 
the Event Room in Barnes & Noble at LSU at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Unclassified       Classified 
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GUESTS: 
 
Craig Wooley, Information Technology Services 
Sean Robbins, Information Technology Services 
Jason Walker, University Stores 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Amber Salvadras at 10:30 a.m.  
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
There was a quorum with five proxies noted.  
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
Treasurer Catherine Herman led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES – October 25, 2021 Staff Senate Meeting 
 
A motion to accept the minutes was made by Past-President Jonathan Levesque. The motion, 
seconded by Senator Christopher Hopkins, carried. 
 
GUEST SPEAKER ʹ CRAIG WOOLEY & SEAN ROBBINS, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES 
 
President Amber Salvadras introduced Craig Wooley and Sean Robbins with LSU Information 
Technology Services.  
 
Craig Wooley and Sean Robbins thanked the Staff Senat(CHNO)-1a 
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• A spreadsheet will be sent to Department Heads and Cost Center Managers requesting 
updated phone details. 

• During project rollout, any issues with existing Avaya phones will be resolved by 
deploying the Teams solution. 

 
There was also an update on the Student Information System Project. The latest information is: 
 

• LSU is still in the procurement phase of the project 
• On October 28th, the LSU BOS approved for us to have contract discussions with 

Workday 
• Contract discussions are in progress 
• Although progress is being made, nothing is final until an agreement is signed 
• The following LSU Institutions would partake in the SIS project: 

• LSU A&M 
• LSU Shreveport 
• LSU Alexandria 
• LSU Eunice 

 
The floor was opened for questions. 
  
President Salvadras thanked Craig Wooley and Sean Robbins for attending today’s meeting. 
 
WZ�^/��Ed͛^�Z�WKZd 
 
President Amber Salvadras reviewed relevant meetings in which she attended. She has 
attended some meetings with Community Engagement and the Holiday Spectacular 
Committees to help plan Holiday on Campus. She has also attended a Zoom Meeting with 
President-Elect Tammy Millican with some of the SEC Schools to discuss what universities are 
doing through Covid. They hope to continue to meet to see what the other Staff Senate’s are 
doing.   
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Staff Appreciation 
 
President Amber Salvadras announced that the Candy Gram Sale was very successful this year. 
We sold over 1,100 candy grams. The delivery of those have been delayed but we are working 
to get those out as soon as possible.  
 
The Holiday Box Decorating Contest registration is open until December 3. Judging will be held 
on December 9-10. Senators will be needed to help judge the entries.      
 
LIAISON REPORTS 
 
Past-President Jonathan Levesque met with Monique Cain, Craig Wooley, and Susan Crochet 
regarding a project that they have been discussing regarding professional development for 
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classified staff members. This would also include computer training. Craig Wooley is very 
supportive of this idea. Any ideas are welcome as they try to get this program implemented.  
 
President Salvadras announced that the Faculty & Staff Enrichment Fund at the Foundation has 
about $17K dedicated for professional development   
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Proclamations 
 
President Amber Salvadras announced that the Commendation for Tom Galligan will be 
presented to him during the December 15, 2021 general meeting.  
 
Staff Senate Budget/Gift Fund 
 
Treasurer Catherine Herman provided a written financial report that was included in the 
meeting packet for review by the full Senate.  
 
Staff Senate Apparel/Photos/Placards/Name Tags 
 
Staff Senate Administrative Coordinator Melonie Milton announced that the apparel items have 
been ordered. The name tags and placards have been delivered.   
 
The Office of Communications & University Relations still has the scheduling application open 
for Senators who would like to take a 
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Holiday on Campus 
 
The Staff Senate will host the 31st Annual Holiday on Campus event on Tuesday, November 20, 
from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. in the LSU Student Union. We are still looking for a Photographer and 
some Face Painters if anyone knows of someone who would be interested, please let the 
committee know. Senator volunteers will be needed. A sign-up sheet will be circulated. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Staff Senator Birthday 
 
Staff Senator November B


